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CPES WELCOMES NEW BOARD MEMBER 

Justice Nyarko of Daymark Energy Advisors Joins CPES Board 
 
Hartford, CT (December 1, 2020) – The Connecticut Power and Energy Society 
(CPES) recently welcomed Justice Nyarko, Consultant from Daymark Energy 
Advisors, to the CPES Board of Directors.  
 
“Justice’s responsibilities include oversight of market transformation along with 
multiple energy storage and renewable resource project assessments, which have 
mutually beneficial teaming opportunities for outreach and innovative technology 
programming,” said Michael Smalec, CPES Board Member.  
 
“I’m thrilled to become more engaged with CPES and look forward to playing an 
integral role in the organization’s ongoing efforts to provide people who are new to 
the energy industry a place to connect and grow. I am also excited to share my 
experience on cross-pollination associated with work on diversity and inclusion 
initiatives,” said Justice Nyarko.   
 
Justice is currently a Consultant for Daymark Energy Advisors and works with 
utilities, ISOs, and project owners and developers. He has led integration analysis 
for several energy storage and renewable resources seeking to participate in 
wholesale electric markets by identifying best-fit locations for interconnection, 
optimizing facility configurations, and evaluating market opportunities as well as 
classifying operational benefits within New England, New York and PJM. 
 
Justice holds a Master’s Degree in Power Systems Management from Worcester 
Polytechnic Institute and a Bachelor’s Degree in Electrical Engineering from the 
University of Connecticut. 

### 

The Connecticut Power & Energy Society is Connecticut’s leading association of energy professionals; 
dedicated to generating information, sharing ideas, and educating Connecticut about energy. 
www.ctpower.org 
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